
   
 

Roadway Construction Announcement 
Lakeside/Mountain View/ E. Oak Roundabout 

Intersection 
 

Project Overview 
The Bayfield School District 10-JTR and the Town of Bayfield will begin the roundabout 
intersection project at the intersections of Lakeside Drive and Mountain View Drive and E. 
Oak Drive. 
 
The project will replace an inferior intersection and account for anticipated traffic 
increases when the new Intermediate School opens.  Work on this project consists of 
demolition of the existing intersection, re-grading, and relocating underground and above 
ground utilities, construction of new roundabout intersection and approaches to the 
intersection, widening of E. Oak between N. Mountain View and N. Cedar Dr., insertion of 
turn lanes, curb and gutter, sidewalks, a crosswalk and bike lanes.   
 

Project Schedule and Information 
Work started in March 2018 with full road closure scheduled to begin May 29, 2018.  
Closure is expected to last until August 2018. 
 
Normal working hours will generally be from 7 AM to 7 PM, Monday thru Friday. 
 
 In special cases these hours may be extended. 


 Weekend work may also occur, if a need is determined and agreed upon. 

 
There will be total closure with the following detours:  
 

 Lakeside and Westview Drives will have local access via a temporary roadway 
connecting to Wolverine Drive in the Bayfield Business Center 

 
 East Oak traffic will be detoured onto N. Cedar Drive, E. Cedar Drive, Sossaman 

Road to CR 501 
 

 Mountain View Drive will be open to local residential traffic only north and south 
or intersection.  Traffic will be rerouted to Bayfield Center Drive on the south and 
Sossaman Drive on the North   

 

Contact Information 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at the phone number or email 
address below: 
 
clamay@bayfieldgov.org  
Phone: 970-884-9544 


